
IV.  Comments and Response to the Draft EIR 

Los Angeles Sports and Entertainment District  City of Los Angeles Planning Department 
SCH No. 2000091046/EIR No. 2000-3577  April 2001 

Page 146 
 
 

LETTER NO. 6 

Dated:  2/27/01 

Terry Roberts 
Govenor’s Office of Planning and Research,  State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95812-3044 

COMMENT 6.1 

The State Clearinghouse submitted the above named Draft EIR to selected state agencies for review.  
The review period closed on February 26, 2001, and no state agencies submitted comments by that 
date.  This letter acknowledges that you have complied with the State Clearinghouse review 
requirements for draft environmental documents, pursuant to the California Environmental Quality 
Act. 

Please call the State Clearinghouse at (916) 445-0613 if you have any questions regarding the 
environmental review process.  If you have a question about the above-named project, please refer 
to the ten-digit State Clearinghouse number when contacting this office. 

RESPONSE 6.1 

The comment is noted for the record and will be forwarded to the City decision makers for their 
review and consideration. 

COMMENT 6.2 

[This comment appears on the following page.] 
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RESPONSE 6.2 

This comment is noted for the record and will be forwarded to the decision makers for their review 
and consideration. 


